
From:   Cameron Kilton   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   February 18, 2022

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application has been amended to reflect output power at Weatherford, TX as 60 mW instead of 60
W.  The initial value was due to typographic error.


